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Save the Dates! Open Enrollment Webinars Scheduled for Benefits Administrators 

Benefits Administrators will be invited the week before Open Enrollment begins to participate in 
virtual meetings designed to provide guidance for 2021 Open Enrollment. These sessions will 
replace the standard practice of vendor participation at individual agency Open Enrollment 
meetings and health fairs. 

The Office of Health Benefits will hold two webinars on premiums, benefits changes, flexible 
spending accounts (FSAs), and other plan information on Tuesday, April 27 and Thursday, April 
29, 2021. Information on the time and a link for registration will be sent in the coming weeks. The 
webinars will feature an Open Enrollment presentation, and the plan vendors will be available to 
answer your questions. Questions and answers are included this year in Spotlight, and we will post 
additional Q&As online based on feedback from the meetings. Remember, these sessions are for 
Benefits Administrators only.  
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